
 CURRICULUM COMMITTEE  
 MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF MARCH 6 , 2012 
 3:30 P.M., THE LOFT O F THE GUILLOT UNIVERSITY CENTER 
 
 
 The UNA Curriculum Committee met at 3:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 6, 2012, in The 
Loft of the Guillot University Center.  The following members were present: Dr. Birdie Bailey, 
Dr. Jana Beaver, Dr. Sharon Campbell, Dr. 



Consideration of the request for new course: UNA 300 (endorsed by Council of Academic 
Deans) 
 
 



Consideration of the request from the Department of Foreign Languages for a new minor:  Asian 
Studies 
 
 Dr. Campbell moved approval and Dr. Jones seconded the motion.  The motion was 


